
 

PUPIL DAILY BULLETIN – THURSDAY 4TH MAY 2017  

 

ALL YEARS  

 

NO ASSEMBLIES THIS WEEK 

 

ALL YEARS  

 

 SQA Examination Period: - The SQA examination period starts on Tuesday 2nd May and runs 
until Friday 2nd June. Please ensure that you are quiet when travelling around the building and 
respect signs and barriers asking you to take alternative routes. In particular, please refrain 
from using the main entrance/ foyer corridor as most exams will take place in the hall. 
Please also note that some SQA examinations run on beyond the school day. Please bear this 
in mind when leaving your last class each day, and continue to comply with the signs and 
barriers asking you to be quiet or take alternative routes. Thank you.                        Mrs Fraser  

 

 School Golf Matchplay Championship: - Congratulations to Kevin B 6B who has won the 
school golf match play championship for this session defeating Mitchell C 6H in the final. He 
wins the Donald Esslemont memorial trophy. Congratulations to all who took part in this 
competition.                                                                                                                Mr Hepburn 

 

 Paper, Plastic & Can Recycling: - Reminder that Thursday is recycling day.  Please empty 
classroom recycling bins (paper, plastics and cans) in the central collection point in the front 
staff car park during registration.  Thank you.                                                      Eco Committee 

 

S1  

 

 S1 Classes:-  S1 classes are reminded that you are now responsible for the emptying of your 
allocated communal area recycling bin or bins every Thursday morning during registration.  S6 
Eco Committee will be around to help you.  Thank you.                                      Eco Committee   

 

S1 – S2  

 

 Extra Curricular Programme- NEW – Mountain Biking sessions: - Brand new form Term 4 
16-17 and returning in Term 1 17-18, Active Schools at Inverurie Academy are delighted to 
introduce after school Mountain Biking sessions at Bennachie. Led by qualified British Cycling 
MTB coach Alex Doig these sessions will provide an introduction to Mountain Biking along with 
the development of skills, fitness and a greater awareness of the routes and the local 
community and environment. Sessions will be held at the Bennachie Centre, Chapel of Garioch 
on Thursdays from 6pm - 7pm from 18th May to 22nd June 2017 and 31st August to 5th October 
2017.  Places are limited to eight riders with applications via the following link: 
http://www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk/request/active-schools/active-schools-online-form-inverurie/ 

                                                                                                                   Mr Grant/Active Schools 

 Girls Netball Tournament: -  Could any S1/S2 girls who have signed up for or who would be 
interested in taking part in a Netball Tournament on Thursday the 18th May from 11am -2pm 
please come to the P.E. Department for a practice and team selection on Thursday 9th May at 
12.40.                                                                                                                             Mrs Little  

 


